
 

 

14 January 2024 

 

Notice of System Maintenance of Personal Mobile Banking Service 

 

We will conduct system maintenance from 4:00am to 6:00am on 15 January 2024 

(Monday). During this period of time, the personal mobile banking services of our bank 

will be temporarily suspended. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. For enquiries, please call our Customer 

Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 
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